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In the Matter of





Docket No. 2015-012
Town of Falmouth - 





File No. SE 5-168   

Department of Public Works




Falmouth
________________________


FINAL DECISION

On June 17, 2015 and July 10, 2015 the Petitioners, Patricia and Matthew Handley gave notice that they were voluntarily withdrawing this appeal.  Their notice constitutes a waiver by the petitioners to any further administrative review before the Department as well appeal to court of the Groundwater Discharge Permit issued by the Department of Environmental Protection on March 30, 2015.   Accordingly, the Department issues this final decision incorporating the petitioners’ voluntary withdrawal, and dismisses this appeal.  
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